
Family Fun Nature Trail 

Join us 18th May 2024 – 10am at the Pond 
 
 

To celebrate the 30th anniversary of seven walks awarded     
1st prize in 1994 by the Hampshire Wildlife Trust 

 
10.00am Unveiling of restored Nature Trail board 
 
10.15am First guided walk will leave 
 
Check in with our walk leaders, pick up a walking route and spotter sheet 
 
Guided walks will leave every 30 minutes 
 
Passers-by welcome to join the activities 
 

 Enjoy refreshments at the Methodist Church 
 Browse around nature information tables before or after the Walk 
 Learn how to encourage biodiversity in your garden 
 Join in family activities 
 

 
After the walk, come back to the Pond 

to collect your certificate 
and goodie bag! 

 
 

 
 
 

To book a place on the walks please email  
clerk@oakleydeane-pc.gov.uk, with the subject line  

‘Nature Walk’ or call 07983 500 372 
 

To book a place on the walks, please contact 
clerk@oakleydeane-pc.gov.uk / 07983 500372 


